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Regulatory Update - Indonesia 
14th December 2016 

 
 

Paperwork Only Type Approval Process expected to be introduced in 2017 

 
 
The Indonesian Regulator, Direktorat Jenderal Sumber Daya dan Perangkat Pos dan 
Informatika (SDPPI), has advised that a new policy is being considered whereby a 
paperwork only Type Approval process will be permitted. This new policy is expected to 
run in parallel with the standard Type Approval process already in place and whereby 
local testing is conducted.  
 
Manufacturers will therefore have the option to proceed via either a paperwork only 
process, or via local testing. 
 
This new policy has not yet been published or released, but is expected to come into 
force in 2017. 

PCS will continue to monitor this closely and will keep customers updated as soon as 
further updates are available. 
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